
PMTA STUDENT RECITAL SERIES 
 
 
STUDENT RESPONSIBILITIES: 
 

• Performances must be polished and adhere to high performance standards. Auditions may be 
held at the discretion of your teacher. 

• Students are allowed a maximum of two (2) pieces; for pianists and vocalists, repertoire 
selections must be memorized. 

• Performance attire should be neat and in no way detract from the performance. 

• Vocalists must abide by the Guidelines for Vocal Events. 

• Ladies: Dresses, skirts or dress slacks: entire hemline must be knee length or longer when 
seated. No side slits. 

• Blouses, tops, or sweaters must be modest and non-revealing. No spaghetti straps or halter 
tops are allowed. 

• Gentlemen: Dress shirts and slacks are required. Ties, vests, coats/jackets preferred. 

• Both: No shorts or denim clothing. Hair should be neat and out of the face. Shoes: no athletic 
shoes or flip-flops. Pianists’ shoes should allow for proper pedaling. 

• Pictures and videos of events may be used by PMTA on their web site and /or in presentations. 
No individual names or personal information will be given. 

 
I have read and agree to abide by these Guidelines. 
 
Student ______________________     _______  _ 
 
Parent/Guardian __________________________  ____________   ____ 
  
Date ________  ________ 

(mm/date/year) 
 
 

*To access the event, you will need to park in the main garage located on W. Camelback at N. 33rd 
Avenue. Exit the garage on east side, and continue walking east, past the GCU arena to reach the 
Fine Arts Building, number 35. 
Depending on campus sporting and other events, you may be directed to an alternate parking 
garage. Either way, SRS Chair will email final directions and maps before the recital as was the 
practice since we began these events at GCU. 
Disabled parking is available in front of the Fine Arts Building and is accessible via campus entrance 
on W. Missouri Avenue, as seen on the map link that will be provided in advance of each recital. 
All campus entrances have security booths where you will need to say you are going to an event at 
the College of Arts and Media, the Fine Arts building (35). If required, parking permits will be 
provided by Campus Events to the SRS Chair and emailed to all participants (performers and 
teachers), as they may need to be printed and placed on the dashboard. 

 


